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8th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers of Eagle 1 Class 

Eagle 1 update for Summer Term 

It is with sadness that I am writing to advise you that Mrs. Cox has decided to spend more time with her family and will be 

leaving Phoenix St. Peter on the 29th April.  

This has been a difficult decision for her to make as she has been a passionate teacher for some years, as well as a valued 

and long-standing member of staff at here at Phoenix St. Peter Academy.  

The contribution which Mrs. Cox has dedicated to our school has been considerable. This has included her subject 

leadership in science across the school, which extended to her passion for Bee Keeping and all things environmental. Most 

recently, she arranged for a Tractor Visit for Years 1 and 2, as well as the Year 3 and 4 visit to the Suffolk School’s Farm Fair 

at Trinity Park later this month.  

Mrs. Cox has played a strong and supportive role in our community, and particularly so for the children; always placing 

their needs first and foremost and ensuring each and every child in her classes received a year end gift before moving on.  I 

personally, along with the staff at Phoenix St. Peter Academy and our REAch2 leaders, would like to thank Mrs. Cox for her 

dedication to Phoenix, and I know that you will join us in wishing her and her family well for the future. 

So, this leads me to advising you of arrangements for next term.  Some of you may have had the opportunity to meet Miss. 

Waters recently, who has been working alongside Mrs. Cox and will continue teaching Eagle 1 next term.  We will be 

looking to recruit a permanent teacher for September 2022 soon, ready for the new academic year, and we will keep you 

informed of the newest member to our teaching team as soon as possible.   

 

We are extremely lucky to have a passionate, committed and stable team of permanent teachers here at Phoenix now, and 

we are making steps to ensure that this continues. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. M. L. Jordan 

Associate Headteacher 
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